
 

 

 

January 3, 2017 

2477 Trenton Road, Levittown, PA 19056-1486 
215-269-9600 (p) • 215-269-9609 (f) • www.hfrcs.org  

 
Wednesday 

1/4/17 
     

Thursday 
1/5/17 

Friday 
1/6/17 

 
Saturday 

1/7/17 
 

Sunday 
1/8/17 

Monday 
1/9/17 

Tuesday 
1/10/17 

Cycle  C Day Cycle D Day Cycle E Day 
 

Cycle E Day 
  

The 
Epiphany 

of the 
Lord 

Cycle A Day Cycle B Day 

  
First Friday 

Mass @ 
8:30 

    

A Note from the Principals 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Happy New Year!    
 
Now that it’s January, it is a good time to review school closing/delayed opening procedures in the event 
of inclement weather. 
 
The decision to delay the opening of school or to close altogether, is determined by the status of bus 
transportation, primarily Bristol Township buses. While the school is located in Neshaminy School District, 
the majority of our students reside in Bristol Township. During a bad weather event, if Bristol Township 
announces that schools are closed, or will have a delayed opening, we follow suit. Our families are notified 
in a number of ways: text, email, Facebook, announcements through WPVI 6, NBC10, and our web-site.   
 
If school is in session and we must close early due to inclement weather, you will be notified in the same 
way.  Please do not call the school!  We need to keep the lines open to receive calls from  transportation 
companies so that students can be dismissed at the appropriate times. If school closes early, CARES will 
not be operating. Please have the conversation with your child about what to do and where to go, should 
school close early. 
 
We will have our First Friday Mass on January 6 at 8:30 A.M.  All are welcome. 
 
Have a great week, and a great year ahead! 
 
  
Mrs. Robinson                                                                                                                                    Mrs. Haggerty 

                      
 



      
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 

To Learn More about these topics go to hfrcs.org  
 

and Click on the Student & Parents Page  
 

and go to Forms 
 

Comedy Night 
Globetrotters Order Form 
Pretzel Order Form 
Scrip Order Forms 
Journalism Media Club 
Fund Raisers 
 

 
We still are still in need of lunch room 

 volunteers  
for our Kindergarten classrooms! 
A lunch room volunteer enables  

our hard working  
teachers to get a much needed  

break for lunch!   
 If you are able to volunteer,  

please contact the  office!  
Thank you! 

 

 

 

Re-Enrollment for the  
2017-2018 school year  

begins  
January 30th. 

Upcoming Events Important Infor-
mation  

 
3 

DLFF Survey 4 

Journalism Club 5 

Home and School News 6 

Grandparent Bingo 7 

Pot of Gold 8 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiq8b_sqqHQAhUn44MKHYyQB_cQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fthebeach965fm.com%2Fwin-big-lose-a-lot-giveaway-from-the-diet-center-of-corpus-christi%2F&psig=AFQjCNHZrQnbxwBHj7
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwimyaSHm6bRAhXGKyYKHZoqDisQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocsta.on.ca%2Fresources%2Fcatholic-education-week-resources%2F&bvm=bv.142059868,d.eWE&psig=AFQjCNGCei6r0q3k0f


 
 
 

 
January 6—First Friday Mass 8:30 
 

 
Looking Ahead 
 
January 16—MLK Day No School 
January 29—Catholic Schools Week  
                       Open House 
January 30—Re-registration Opens  
 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Andrea Pendle—andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Pretzel orders are  due January 6th.  Please find the 
form on our website Hfrcs.org under  

Parents & Students/Forms 
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DLFF/HOLY FAMILY SURVEY 

 

As part of our mission towards supporting Catholic education in the Lower Bucks County area, we at the 

Danaher Lynch Family Foundation are asking that all parents please complete a short survey that can be 

found via the link below.  The survey is anonymous and the data will be very helpful for us at the 

Foundation to guide our support projects in an effective manner.   

We admire the excellent education that Holy Family Regional continues to provide for all of their 

students from Pre-K through 8th grade from Pre-K through 8th grade.  This survey offers the Foundation 

an opportunity to acknowledge the important part that parental feedback plays in creating a dynamic 

school environment today and into the future.  We thank you for completing the survey by 11:59 p.m. 

on Friday, January 6th .   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HolyFamilyDLFFSurvey 
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Journalism Media Club

                                                                               
Come contribute your talents as we start this new 
school club. 

Interested students in grades 5 to 8 should fill out the form below 
and return to Mrs. Benoit (Gr 6), Mrs. Weed (Business Office) or 
Ms. Conway (Advancement Office). 

We will contact interested students and set a date to meet soon. 
We would love to hear your ideas!! 

News
•Do you like to write?

•Would you like to contribute to a school newspaper?

Blogs
•Do you like to share up-to-date info?

•Would you like to help create a school related blog?

Media

•Are you good with technology? 

•Would you like to help contribute to and create news 
feeds for the school community? 



 

Home and School Association News and Updates 
 

******************************************************* 

HFRCS PRESENTS A NIGHT OF COMEDY  

On January 21st Holy Family will present A NIGHT OF COMEDY to be 
held at St Frances Cabrini gym.   $35 pp includes show, buffet dinner, 

beer & wine, dessert and coffee.  Raffle baskets and 50/50 also. 
See the order form under SCHOOL FORMS 

 
******************************************************* 

HARLEM GLOBETROTTERS TICKETS 
Plan a fun family night out at the Sun Bank Arena on March 4. 

  Tickets are $22 and will remain on sale until we are sold out.  The order  
form can be found under SCHOOL FORMS 

 
******************************************************* 

 
HFRCS 2017 AUCTION  

Holy Family annual auction is planned for Saturday April 1st with  
preview night being on Friday March 31st.  Volunteers to help with desig-
nated committees are needed – signup opportunities will be posted soon.  

Much help is needed to make this successful. 



 



 


